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We are builders We are zoologists  We are sun seekers You are here We are explorers We are palaeontologists 

Eagle Owls

Early Civilizations 
achievements and an 
in-depth study of one 

of the following: 
Ancient Sumer; The 

Indus Valley; 
Ancient Egypt; The 

Shang Dynasty.  
Chronological 
Understanding 

Change, Continuity 
and Progression 

Civilisation

Ancient Greece + a study 
of an aspect or theme in 
British history. Legacy of 
Greek culture now.    
Interpretations  Empire 
Monarchy

A non- European society 
that contrasts with 
British history chosen 
from:  Early Islamic 
Civilisation Mayan 
Civilization, Benin. 
Cause and 
Consequesnce 
Significance and 
Diversity Oppression

Hawk Owls

Barn Owls

Britain’s settlement by 
Anglo Saxons and 
Scots. The Viking and 
Anglo Saxon struggle 
for the Kingdom of 
England.    Cause and 
Consequesnce 
Significance and 
Diversity         
Society  Invasion

Significant historical 
events, people and 
places in their own 
locality.      
Chronological 
Understanding  
Change, Continuity 
and Progression 
Civilisation   

Key events in the past 
that are significant 
nationally and globally, 
particularly those that 
coincide with festivals or 
other events that are 
commemorated 
throughout the year.      
Interpretations 
Monarchy

The lives of significant 
individuals in Britain’s 
past who have 
contributed to our 
nation’s achievements.    
Cause and 
Consequesnce 
Significance and 
Diversity            
Society

Stone Age/Iron Age      
Chronological 
Understanding 
Change, Continuity 
and Progression 
Society

Romans Empire and impact 
on Britain     
InterpretationsEmpire, 
Monarchy, Civilisation


